
Due to the Covid-19 restrictions, there will no 
house-to-house collections this year. But the work 
of Christian Aid will be more important than ever; 

please consider giving to support their work. 

 
Donate on-line: 
www.justgiving.
com/fundraising
/benenden-
idengreencaw 

 
Or use this QR 
code now:
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